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Time for thanks on the CaracolÉ.. 

FirstÉ..Welcome back! The weather is changing and the nights are cooling, but still warm and humid 
during the day. But its getting better everydayÉ   Second...questions have come up about who is to 

blame for this newsletter..your editor is pictured on the left. 

The continuing battle to keep the streetlights litÉwell 
continues.  The Association effort, led by Nidza Busse has 
purchased parts and materials costing over 16,000 pesos, to 
begin repairing the streetlights. The new comisario, Melit—n 
Martinez Tovar, says that the Public Works people are coming 
to San Carlos to help with the installation.    We would also like 
to re-paint the electrical poles this year throughout the 
Caracol. This will be a lead project for the annual 
Beautification Day(s). Get your painting hats ready and ask 
your friends to form a painting party team with you! 

There is a fundraising effort directed towards PA Abulon to 
place pavers on their street. ! If you are interested in helping 
with this effort drop us an email and let us know.  

Beautification committee update:  The entry will continue to 
gain a new look!  When more people return (Dec/Jan), we plan 

on getting volunteers together to come up with a landscaping plan, lay irrigation, and help with 
planting.  Be thinking natural plantings, low water usage and bougainvilleas for color!!!  We will need 
volunteers for these jobs, along with anyone interested in contributing plants toward the effort. If you 
have any questions, ideas, or would like to contribute in any way, please email 
mreed1951@yahoo.com. 

Watch caracolassn.com web site for additional information.
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